UPPER TEESDALE AGRICULTURAL SUPPORT SERVICES LTD

(Supporting our Communities in the Durham Dales)
Glaxo SmithKline IMPACT Awards 2011 – Highly Commended



9-11 Chapel Row Middleton-in-Teesdale Barnard Castle Co Durham DL12 0SN

Tel: 01833 641010 Fax: 01833 640872 E-mail: info@utass.org Website:www.utass.org

<u>Patrons</u>: The Lord Barnard, T.D., The Reverend Rachel Benson DL, The Earl of Strathmore and Kinghorne, Dr Patrick Lavery and Sir Paul and Lady Nicholson and The Rt Revd Justin Welby - Bishop of Durham

Dear Member. 19th September 2013

We hope the information we send finds you well.

MEMBERSHIP REMINDER: We appreciate we are putting an additional burden on you at this busy time of year but ask if you could spend a moment to complete the membership form sent to you last month and return it to UTASS. Further copies can be posted out, or e-mailed for online completion. Sadly, if we do not hear from you by **27th September 2013** we will have to assume you no longer wish to remain a member, nor receive information from UTASS. Thanking you in anticipation.

STAFF CHANGES AT UTASS: UTASS warmly welcomes Emma Spry to the staff team. After volunteering at UTASS Emma has begun working Mondays and Fridays (11 hours per week) in the main office. Gordon has reduced his working week to Tuesdays and Thursdays.

JOB OPPORTUNITY: We are inviting applications from appropriately qualified and interested candidates for the post of Middleton Hub Development Worker. Job Description, Person Specification and application forms are available from Julia at UTASS. Main details relating to the post are 38 hours per week; salary circa £25,000 per annum; initial fixed term 18 month contract; **closing date for applications 25.9.13.**; interviews 1.10.13.

CITIZENS ADVICE BUREAU (CAB): Are changing their sessions from weekly at UTASS on Monday mornings to fortnightly with immediate effect. Please check the UTASS website or telephone UTASS on 01833 641010 for information on when CAB sessions are due to take place at UTASS.

UTASS CHRISTMAS CARD: We are seeking donations of photographs for use on this year's UTASS Christmas Card. Please send any photographs for consideration to emma@utass.org by no later than 10th October 2013.

Thank you for continuing to tell us about things we might be able to help with.

Sincere best wishes

Diane Spark - UTASS Project Manager

BRIEFING OVERLEAF



